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Beaver Valley Power Station

Shipp ng rt. PA 15077-0004*

~ (412) 643-8069 FAX

December 4, 1995
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-00014

,

a

Subject: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No.1 and No. 2

L
BV-1 Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66

; BV-2 Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Inservice Testing Programs; Proposed Revisions 1G and 2E

The purpose of this submittal is to request Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
review and approval of Proposed Revision 1G (Enclosure 1) and 2E (Enclosure 2) to its
respective Beaver Valley Power Station Unit No.1 and No. 2 Inservice Testing (IST)
Program. The proposed revisions include requests for relief which are in accordance

,

,

with Section 5.5.1 of NUREG-1482. The NRC issued NUREG-1482, " Guidelines for
Inservice Testing at Nuclear Power Plants," as Supplement I to Generic Letter 89-04,
" Guidance on Developing Acceptable Inservice Testing Programs."

It is requested that the NRC complete the review of this proposed request by i

February 22, 1996, in order to provide sufficient preparation time for the Unit No. I 1

refueling outage scheduled to begin March 22,1996.

If you have any questions on this submittal, please contact Mr. Roy K. Brosi,
(412)393-5210.

.

Sincerely,

ke omas. .

Enclosures

c: Mr. L. W. Rossbach, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. D. S. Brinkman, Sr. Project Manager
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